MINUTES OF AUGUST 10, 1966 MEETING OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER

The meeting of the Board of Directors of Space Center Rotary Club was held in the Conference Room of the Holiday Inn, Houston, Texas.

Mr. Martin Gracey acted as President and Mr. H. Don Kirk acted as Secretary.

The Following Directors were present:

Bill Swenson Bob Cantwell Harry Jennings Frank Morgan Martin Gracey Roger Hobart Don Ahlborn
Ivan Brown
Rex Patrick
Beverly Steadman
Don Kirk
Vince Lipovsky

Pat Lynch and Richard Tear tendered their resignations. These resignations were accepted by the Board.

The Board discussed membership and classification for the benefit of Chairman Rex Patrick and his Committee.

Club Assembly planning was discussed by President Gracey.

President Gracey suggested we have a dinner social for the ladies in early October.

Moved and seconded that Ivan Brown be given custody of the plaque given the club by the District for the highest per centage increase in 1965-66 membership in the District. Motion passed.

Frank Morgan reported that the International Committee will bring foreign students into the area for a tour of NASA and the area.

Bob Cantwell reported on his study of Scholarship in Texas.

There being no further business to come before the meeting, it was adjourned.

Secretary.